OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, PROVINCIAL DIVISION NO. 2, PWD
B&R BR., KURUKSHETRA

To

The Principal,
Govt. Model Sanskriti Sr. Sec. School,
Khairi, Ladwa.

No./CB T\, Dated: Q) 6/657&6 9\? ,
Subject: Regarding Issuing Building Safety Certificate.

Reference:  Your office letter No. 2682 dated 02-05-2023.

In this connection it is submitted that the above said building has been
inspected by the concerned Sub Divisional Engineer along with JE-in-Charge and found that
the School Building seems safe for the year 2023-2024.

This is for your information please.

£

DA/NIl %(EﬁTIVE ENGINEER
Dated:

Endst. No./CB

Copy of the above is forwarded to Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub
Division, PWD B&R Br., Ladwa for information and necessary action. This is w.r.t his office

letter No. 547 dated 08-05-2023.

DA/Nil EXECUTIVE ENGINEER




